Print Page



LAMBERTVILLE: Architect gets award

For helping rescue squad

Posted: Thursday, June 13, 2013 9:05 AM EDT

Michael Burns recently was presented with the Lambertville-New Hope Ambulance and Rescue Squad's Business Person of the Year award for his outstanding support and service to the squad. This award is given annually to a local business during the squad's annual banquet, which Mr. Burns was unable to attend. So squad members went to his office to make the presentation. Mr. Burns has worked on several projects at the squad's headquarters, including the renovation of shower facilities, laundry area and the addition of a women's bathroom. He also developed plans to remodel the squad meeting room with new lighting and computer work stations.

Close Window



Shown (from left) are office staff members, Caitlin Meskill, Courtney Haviland and Michael Burns. Shirley Skillman (right), squad business manager, made the presentation at Mr. Burns' Franklin Street Hotel office. Max, the office golden retriever, was not to be left out